
Beginning November 1977, the Association wil l charge four dollars 
to reinstate a membership suspended when mail has been returned 
to us for an incorrect address. Periodicals returned by the post 
office may be obtained at the price of two dollars each. Please let us 
know when you change your address. 

AFRICAN STUDIES NEWSLETTER, Vol. X, No. 6, December 1977. Editor: Claudia Bruce. 
Published six times a year by the African Studies Association. Contributions should be sent to: 
African Studies Newsletter, Epstein Service Building, Brandeis University, Waltham, Massachusetts 
02154. Receipt of the African Studies Newsletter, the African Studies Review, and Issue is automatic 
with membership in the African Studies Association. Domestic claims for non-receipt of issues must 
be made within six months of the month of publication—overseas claims must be made within one 
year. [Members are advised that the Post Office does not forward periodicals. To avoid loss of 
publications or premature suspension of membership, members should notify the Association in 
writing at the time of any change of mailing address.] Copies of the African Studies Newsletter 
damaged in the mail will be replaced without charge. 
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